MINUTES OF AUGUST 21, 1956

There was no regular meeting of the Milwaukie Planning Commission held on the twenty-first day of August, 1956, bacause of the lack of a quorum being present.

Those present were, Chairman Nickles, Commissioners Shrock and Williams. Absent: Commissioners Burdick, Stewart, Swaggerty, Sedgwick, Scott, Mullan and Sheldahl.

Mr. F. Hoggard was present and asked for recommendation for permit to move a parn from its present location to adjoining property. All properties involved being in the territory annexed to the city recently and being in the 3 R-1 Zone. The Commission could not act on the matter but did request that an interpertation of the zoning ordinance ,affecting this situation be obtained from the City Attorney; and presented to the City Council.

Ellen Martin Clerk